
 

 

 PUBLIC NOTICE 

      CITY OF RIO DELL      

NOTICE OF CITY COUNCIL VACANCY
 

 

 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that (1) vacancy exists on the Rio Dell City Council. 

  

The City of Rio Dell is seeking applications from those who wish to be considered  

 

 to fill (1) vacancy for the remainder of a four year term ending with the  

 

 November, 2014 General Election.  

 

Applications may be obtained at and returned to: 

 

City of Rio Dell 

 675 Wildwood Ave. 

 Rio Dell, CA  95562 

 

Applications must be received by 5:00 P.M. Thursday, March 21, 2013. 

 

The new Council Member appointment will be considered at the March 26, 2013  

  

Special meeting.  Further information may be obtained by contacting the City  

 

Clerk’s Office at 764-3532.  
 

 

 

 

__________________________________    _____________________ 

Karen Dunham, City Clerk                                                                 Date 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 
 


